Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education
Region XI
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF DIGOS CITY
Digos City

DIVISION MEMORANDUM NOVEMBER 25, 2019
NO. /07‘/, <- 2019

TO:

TRAININGS OF TRAINORS ON NATIONAL DRUG EDUCATION PROGRAM

HEALTH AND NUTRITION PERSONNEL

PUBLIC SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERVISORS
ELEMENTARY AND JUNIOR NDEP COORDINATORS
SENIOR HIGH SCHOOL NDEP COORDINATORS

1. In reference to the letter from the Office of the Governor, the PADAC — MAPALAD Program
will conduct seminar and training to school National Drug Education Program (NDEP)
Coordinators and selected Health personnel on November 29, 2019 at Digos City National
High School (DICNHS) AVR at 8 am.

2. These coordinators will be the immediate trainers for the succeeding training and seminars
to the students regarding Anti-illegal Drug Campaign Program.

3. The PADAC- MAPALAD will be collecting reports of the NDEP for presentation and additional
information as a data source to the PDEA.

4. Meal and snacks will be provided by the PADAC-MAPALAD while travelling and other
incidental expenses of the participants will be charged against local funds subject to the usual
accounting and auditing rules and regulations

5. Immediate dissemination of the Memorandum is required.
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Office for Special Programs
PADAC - MAPALAD

November 5, 2019

CRISTY C. EPE CESE s2nED 5«:;-:.!?!7’15‘ DISDHO]“DIQUS Cix,
Schools Division Superintendent oy F R
Department of Education g T s 937 |
Digos City Division ;m-.; . yﬁ
Roxas Cor. Lopez Jaena St., oate: NV 0 6 w;? s T3
Davao del Sur BY! /1;1

A

Dear Ma’am,
Praise be Jesus and Mary!

In support to the illegal drugs demand reduction of the National government, the
PADAC-MAPALAD Program of the province will conduct seminar & trainers’
training to National Drug Education Program (NDEP) Coordinators. These
coordinators will be the immediate trainers for the succeeding training and seminars
to the students regarding Anti-illeqal Drug Campaian Program.

The said seminar will be on November 25 to 29, 2019. In line with this, it will be a
one (1) day training for the NDEP Coordinator based on the schedule of the
Philippine Drug Enforcement Agency (PDEA) trainers.

It was agreed that your office will be the one to accommodate the venue. However,
meal and snacks will be provided by the PADAC-MAPALAD Program.

In addition, we will be collecting reports of the NDEP for presentation and additional
information as data source to the PDEA.

We are truly grateful for your continuous support.

Very truly yours,

HON. DOUGLAS RA. CAGAS LLB, MBE, MNSA
- ey U TEDL, NINOA

Provincial Governor




